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MALDON DISTRICT  

LOCAL HIGHWAYS PANEL 

MEETING – 17 JANUARY 2014 
Council Chamber, Princes Road, Maldon – at 9.00AM 

 

Membership: 

Essex County Council – Councillors R L Bass (Chairman), R G Boyce and Mrs P A Channer 

Maldon District Council – Councillors A J Cussen, F A Delderfield, Miss M R Lewis,  

R Pratt (Vice-Chairman), Rev A E J Shrimpton and Mrs M Thompson 

 

AGENDA 

 

1. Apologies for absence. 

 

2. Minutes of last meeting held on 18 October 2013 (copy enclosed). 

FINAL Minutes Local 

Highways Panel 181013.pdf 
3. Approved Works Programme (copy enclosed). 

3  Approved Works 

Programme December 2013 (3S).pdf 
4. 4 A - Potential Schemes List 2013/14 (copy enclosed). 

4A  Potential 

Schemes List 2013 14 (Version 10).pdf 
4 B - Traffic Survey Results January 2014 (copy enclosed) 

4B Traffic Survey 

Results January 2014 (Final 2).pdf
 

 

4 C - Completed Schemes 2013/14 (copy enclosed) 

4C Completed 

Schemes 2013 14 (3).pdf
 

 

5. Section 106 Funding Summary 2013/14 (copy enclosed). 

5 Section 106 

Funding Summary (December 2013) (2).pdf
 

6. Highway Rangers Work Summary - September to December 2013 (copy enclosed). 

6  Highway Rangers 

Works Summary September to December 2013 (1).pdf 
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7. Reference from Maldon Locality Board – to receive and consider the following reference 

from a recent meeting of the Maldon Locality Board: 

“RLB explained that the County Council make a contribution towards verge cutting in 

the District (1.5 cuts per year) and this was supplemented by a contribution from the 

District Council. RLB asked that both ECC and MDC look at a financial contribution for 

funding improved verge cutting and minor local works such as cleanliness of signage. 

ML advised that Dave Taylor [DT] Parks Team Leader had already been in 

communication with Parish Councils on this subject. HMB recommended and RLB 

agreed that DT be allowed to co-ordinate a greater proportion of the works without the 

need to seek the authority of the Highways Panel. 

ACTION: This recommendation to be put forward to a future meeting of the 

Highways Panel.” 

 

 

8. Items requested by Panel Members. 

- Request from Councillor Boyce following receipt of an email from a resident 

regarding speeding cars in the Tillingham area (copy of email enclosed) 

8 Items requested by 

Members.docx  
9. Any other Urgent Business. 

 
    

Enquiries to: Stuart Jennings, Committee Services Manager/Highways Liaison Officer - tel 01621 

875745 or email stuart.jennings@maldon.gov.uk or Sarah Graham – tel 01621 856232 or email 

sarah.graham@maldon.gov.uk 

Jon Simmons - Essex County Council Customer Liaison Team – tel 0845 603 7631 or email 

jon.simmons@essex.gov.uk. 
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